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.‘: / NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF A PLANNING APPLICATION

' HOW DOES THIS AFFECT YOU?

FCL :

Date of Notice:

Application reference number: 2008/0085/P
Associated application(s):

Address:

39 Heath Street
London

NW3 6UAs

Proposal:
Replacement of existing glazed windows and doors to ground floor shop premises (Class

A1)

The Council has received the above application. To find out more you can

» Contact the officer dealing with the application Sheri Waddell on 020 7974 5815.
> See the application and plans:
* Onourwebsite www camden gov.uk/planning
* atthe Culture and Environment Department Reception, 5™ Floor, Camden Town
Hall. Argyle Street, London WC1H BND between 9.00am to 5 00pm Monday to
Friday or until 7.00pm on Thursdays.
A planning officer is available during these times to help you look at the plans and offer
Planning advice

To mai;e comments about the application:
5 .
il in the online comments form on our website
* email us at ey devcon mden.gov.uk

LA

* write to Development Control, Customer Services Team at the above address
Please quote the above reference when you contact us.

So e
TOExhaéjnp:Irfanms are decided by the Development Control sub Committee. If you want to be
L] Commitiee will Consider the application, please tell us when you contact us

@ need to receive ¥Our comments within 21 days of the date of this notice




